
 

January 30, 2004 
 
 
 
Professor Vivek Goel 
Deputy Provost and Vice Provost, Faculty 
Room 225, Simcoe Hall 
27 King’s College Circle 
University of Toronto 
 
 
Dear Professor Goel: 
 
At its meeting of January 27, 2004, the Council of the School of Graduate Studies approved the 
following motion: 
 

THAT SGS Council approve the changes to the M.A./M.Ed. program in Second 
Language Education, as specified in the attachment. 

 
The motion as revised at Council, and supporting documentation are attached. Division II 
Executive Committee approved the proposed change at its meeting on January 14, 2004. 
 
On behalf of the Council of the School of Graduate Studies, I am presenting this item to 
Governing Council committees, for information or approval, as appropriate. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jane Alderdice 
Secretary to SGS Council 
and Coordinator of Policy, Program and Liaison 
 
 
Encl. 
/smr 
 
c.c. S. Acker 

A. Cumming 
A. Drummond  (with attachments)      
C Johnston     
J. Lalonde 
V. Makarovska 
D. Thiessen 
L. Yee     
S. Zaky  (with attachments) 
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